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Dear Special Friends,
     Hello tonight, from Kumasi, Ghana, on Thursday, August 16, 2018. I’ve finished three and a 
half weeks in the North, and came here to southern Ghana two days ago now. I’m sorry to be 
sending my update so late in the month this time, but all my days have been so very busy.     
     Thanks so very much for always praying for me, traveling everywhere by road in Ghana. My 
trusty 1999 Toyota 4 Runner is very strong, and we had a lot of body work done on it, after I left 
in January. It looks almost like new now! My excellent and faithful driver takes very good care 
of it for me, when I’m in Ghana, and using it.
     Your prayers and offerings are a big blessing to me, so please keep them coming! I depend on 
God’s people everywhere to be a part of the ministry.
     We’ve dedicated three more churches this month, of the ones we’re helping to build in the 
towns and villages in the North. They’re at Paga Navio on August 3, at Gbeduri on August 4, 
and at Diare, on August 11.
     Each service was great, and the people did a fantastic job, preparing for all the visitors who 
came from far and near!
     We’ve now finished and dedicated twenty-one more churches, since my sweetheart went to be 
with the Lord seven years ago this past week, on August 6, 2011. We have eleven more churches 
still under construction right now, and the latest is at Biu, in Upper East Region, Church No 76. 
There are so many to help, as God meets the needs.
     I give all the glory to Jesus, as He keeps on providing the funds to put a roof on a needy 
church, and help the people to finish the building. As friends like you give offerings, it becomes 
possible!
     I love to share testimonies! A lady in one place gave praise to God for answering prayer, after 
she wrote down her prayer points in our service two years ago. She wanted to graduate with 
excellence from the University, marry a good man, and deliver a baby boy. God did it all, and she 
has the only boy in the family, while all the others have had girls.
     Another lady bought a key holder, from the ones we always have on display from different 
countries, along with lots of stickers, books, etc. She needed a car, so every time she saw the key 
holder, she prayed every day for the car, and God answered! 
     Just last night, a lady came to see me, after I had ministered, and told me how my sweetheart, 
Arthur, had prayed for her to have a baby, twelve years ago. She had a fibroid, and it looked 
almost impossible for her to get pregnant. But four months later, she did, and she has a daughter 
today. 
     Please pray for me, 79 years old, since my birthday last week. I just keep going, and God 
keeps me going! I’ll be ministering in Nigeria the whole month of September, in the Lagos area, 
and  also  in  Abuja,  capital  of  Nigeria.  I’ll  also  be  ministering  in  an  Intercessory  Prayer 
Conference and a Seminary, too.
     We’ll be finishing the designing and printing of the beautiful and colorful “Thought for the 
Day” calendar for 2019. It’s the 28th edition, printed in Nigeria every year.



     Yes, “A” is for the month of “AUGUST,” but “A” is also for the word “ANSWER,” too! 
May you see the ANSWER to a prayer you’ve prayed for a long time, in AUGUST! Remember 
Jeremiah 33:3, “Call unto me, and I will answer thee, and show thee great and mighty things, 
which thou knowest not.”
Love, Doris Hokett


